
Turkmen Ministry of Culture announces 
tender for overhaul of buildings
Today - 12:35





 

Ministry of Culture of Turkmenistan announces tender for the selection of a contractor for the 
overhaul and improvement of adjacent territories in the institutions of culture and education of the 

Ministry

All interested persons are invited to the address of the Ministry of Culture of Turkmenistan:

 submit a written application for participation in the tender indicating the full name of the company, 
legal status, information on official registration in Turkmenistan;

 provide information on construction projects completed on date;
 provide information on the financial and technical condition of the company;
 for companies it is necessary to provide a copy of the registration certificate of entry into the Union 

of Industrialists and Entrepreneurs of Turkmenistan.

Bids will be accepted at the address below until May 15, 2023.

Phones for inquiries:

+993 12 44-00-08

+993 12 44-00-32

 Bitarap Turkmenistan Avenue, 461, Ashgabat, Turkmenistan


